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MacMillan  

Thank you to everyone who entered the bake off. The senior pupils in the school 

were the judges, and awarded certificates in Friday’s assembly. Please see 

below the picture of the winners! 

Thank you to everyone who attended the open morning and coffee morning, it 

was nice to see everyone and we raised £504.53. Well done everyone!! 

 

  

 
Attendance 

Whole School Attendance 

 

24th – 28th September – 93.1% 

Class of the Week 

 

17th – 21st September  

Class: Rowan 98% 

 

IMPORTANT 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

RECEPTION – YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

 

If you want your child to have the nasal flu vaccination on 

Thursday 11th October, please make sure you send the 

form back in by Monday 8th October or your child will not 

be able to have it in school.  

 

Spare forms are available from the school office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Online Payments 

You can now pay for school meals online.  

The link is: 

 

www.wrexham.gov.uk/maesymynydd    

   

We are in the process of setting up this system for 

Tuck/Trips/Uniform payments. We will let you know as 

soon as this is done! 

Letters were sent out before the summer with your login 

details.  

If you have lost your login please ask at the main 

reception. 

 

Data Collection Forms 

 

Please could everyone make sure the data 

collection forms are handed back to school 

ASAP 

Many thanks 
 

Shoebox Appeal 2018 

 

We will be collecting shoeboxes on behalf of 

Teams4U who are based in Wrexham. 

Please see their website for lots of information and 

ideas. 

http://teams4u.com/ 

 

Teams4U have dropped off some spare boxes. Please 

ask at reception if you would like one. 

 

All boxes to be in by Friday 16th November please! 

Year 6 only 

Secondary Admissions 

 

You can now apply online for a place in secondary 

school for your child. 

 

The closing date for secondary school admissions is 

9th November 2018.  

Please make sure you apply for a place before this 

date 

 

The link is: 

https://www.wrexham.gov.uk/english/education/admi

ssions_secondary.htm 

 

 

IMPORTANT!!! 

School Meals 

 
There will be a major change in our policy 
regarding debt on school meal accounts, 
implemented with effect from 05/11/18. 

 
Wrexham School Meals are unfortunately no 
longer able to continue allowing parents and 

guardians of primary school pupils to run up debts 
on meal accounts, and from 05/11/18 you must 

ensure that all school meals are paid for in 
advance. This is the same system currently in 

place for high school pupils in Wrexham. 
 

Any existing debts must be cleared by that date, 
and we will not serve any meals to pupils whose 
accounts are in debt, you will need to provide a 

packed lunch. 
 

If you have any queries, or require assistance in 
agreeing a payment plan for existing debts, please 

telephone 01978 315645. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

 

Tuck/Snack 

Tuck/Snack is £1 per week. This should either be 

paid termly at the beginning of each term or on a 

Monday morning.  

 

If you have not paid, we will not be able to give any 

credit due to school being unable to cover the costs 

of the fruit. 

http://www.wrexham.gov.uk/maesymynydd
http://teams4u.com/
https://www.wrexham.gov.uk/english/education/admissions_secondary.htm
https://www.wrexham.gov.uk/english/education/admissions_secondary.htm


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

  

School Uniform 

Children are regularly leaving items of school 

uniform in classrooms, cloakrooms and changing 

rooms. We do try reuniting children and 

uniform, but this is often made more difficult 

when there is no name on it. Please ensure your 

child’s name is in all their uniform and check 

regularly as it often fades in the wash.  

Thank you 
 

Last week’s Stars of the Week! 

Friday 28th September 2018 

 
Mr McLaren and everybody at Maes Y 

Mynydd would like to thank Thomas 

Lewis and his mum Amanda for raising 

£50 for the Football Team with a 

Football raffle.  

Well Done and Thank You!! 

The Autumn disco will be on  

Thursday 8th November 

 

Infants – 4.15pm – 5.00pm 

 

Juniors – 5.15pm – 6.15pm 


